
 
 

 

HESA Data Collection Notice 

 

ESCP Business School is listed in the UK as a Higher Education Provider and as 

such, needs to keep and process data for the Higher Education Statistics 

Agency (HESA). 

The Higher Education Statistics Agency (HESA) collects a range of data every 

year UK-wide from all higher education providers. This data is then shared with 

different UK government departments and higher education funding bodies. In 

addition, information derived from the data is published as official 

statistics. Every year the School will send some of the information it holds 

about students and staff to HESA. HESA will use such information as described 

in the applicable HESA data collection notice. 

 

All uses of HESA information must comply with the General Data Protection 

Regulation (the “GDPR”) and other applicable data protection legislation. You 

can find more information about HESA’s compliance with data protection 

legislation on the HESA data protection pages. 

 

Under the GDPR you have the right to request access to your information held 

by HESA. You also have the right to request rectification of incorrect 

information. To exercise these data protection rights, you need to contact 

the HESA Data Protection Officer (data.protection@hesa.ac.uk). 
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